
Our Parish Celebrates Children 
& Young Families 

Dear Parents of our Young Parishioners, 

Our parish enthusiastically welcomes your growing family to fully 

celebrate with us.   

May we suggest: 

 Relax.  God put the energy in little children.  Don’t feel you 

have to suppress it in God’s house. 

 Sit towards the front or aisle where it is easier for little ones 

to see and hear. 

 Quietly explain the parts of the Mass. 

 Sing the hymns, pray the prayers and say the responses.  

Children learn from your actions. 

 If you feel you must leave Mass with your child, please note 

that we have a soundproof side chapel that you are welcome 

to bring your children into.  Please don’t stop bringing your 

child to Mass - as Jesus said άLet the children come to meέ 

! bƻǘŜ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ tŀǊƛǎƘƛƻƴŜǊǎΥ 

The presence of children is a gift to our Church.  Like all of us, they 

are members of the Body of Christ and a reminder of the growth 

and future of our Church.  Please welcome our children and their 

parents, and give them a big smile of encouragement! 


